
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 19, 2023 
 
Honorable Mayor Grenier and City Council 
City Hall 
Berlin, NH 03570 
 
Dear Mayor and Council: 
 
My current Planning Board terms ends on April 30, 2023.  I have been on the 
Planning Board for several years now.  I was reappointed chairperson by the 
board at the April Planning Board meeting.  I am interested in serving one 
more term as regular board member which would run from May 1, 2023 until 
April 30, 2026. 
 
I have enjoyed serving on the Planning Board over the years and I would very 
much like to continue with the board as there are many things happening in 
our community that I would like to follow through.  I appreciate your 
consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lori Langlois 
10 Marne Avenue 
Berlin, NH 03570 
 
cc: Berlin Planning Board 
 
 


